Debra Thomeson

From: Rexanne Stafford <rexannestafford@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Health Mandate 7

First | want to thank all the borough and hospital employees that have worked so hard to ensure our safety at this very
difficult time. | am for the Mandate #7 to provide quarantine shelter for the ems/healthcare/homeiess if

needed. Apparently the wording is off putting to some from what | have seen on social media and the words "any
individual" has some people upset that this mandate may be used on the general public. | liked Karl's response today on
the call in show that there already is a law in place bu the Department of Health if it is needed. It may ease peoples
minds a bit though if the wording was more specific to the homeless, emergency and hospital workers. | am in support
of this mandate and have real concerns about the homeless in Petersburg, or the health care worker who may become
not only exposed but test positive and have to possibly quarantine with family members who may be vulnerable. Thank
you again for all your hard work, you are doing a great job....all of you!

Rexanne Stafford




